CITY OF THORNTON – MAY 6, 2024 – 6:30 P.M. – CITY HALL
The Thornton City Council met on the above date and time with Mayor Mike Jensen calling the meeting to order. Council members present: Brad Willman, Randy Bohman, Bill Hicok, Roger Engebretson, and Jared Dietzenbach. Also present: Betty Jensen, Dave Hepperly, and Chuck Malotte.
Bohman made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Hicok seconded, motion carried.
 Hepperly introduced himself and is reaching out to small towns to see what else needs to be doing. 
Council also talked about ash trees. And the city will continue to pick up brush for homeowners as long as it is not the entire tree being removed. The city is also asking that any limbs be cut down to 6’ to 8’ for city pick-up. The city is not willing to remove full trees but will continue to take branches. 
Discussion was also held about the street light poles and the city taking possession of them. The city will be responsible for maintaining the poles and Alliant Energy will maintain the fixtures and wiring. 
There was discussion about the property at 400 North 5th Street and any advancement on building the house. There will be further research done on this matter.
The community clean-up day is June 24, 2024. There will also be hazardous waste this year from 3:30pm to 5:30pm. Pleas watch for more information.
Betty Jensen talked about Mission Thornton putting a garbage can by the trail and asking the city to check it on garbage day and emptying if needed. The council felt this would be a good idea.
Jensen left at 7:10pm.
Discussion was held about painting the white city shed and repairing any places deteriorating; as well as replacing the garage and walk-in door. 
Bohman made a motion to adjourn. Dietzenbach seconded, motion carried.
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